
Daniel McCoy 
 
I have reviewed the modeling report and study update from Environmental Resources Management.
I do not believe it is appropriate to discharge such high levels of contaminants into Boysen
Resoviour. I strongly urge DEQ to reject this permit application on the grounds inappropriate and
excessive levels of contamination to aquatic species, humans downstream who rely on this water
source, and recreational purposes. Thank you for your time and consideration.
 


